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2017 CADS-NCD Mont Avila Year-End Ski Trip
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS
Q:  How much does it cost?

A. $35.00 for CADS members, $45.00 for non-members.
Q.  I am not sure if I can come.  What is the deadline to let you know?


A.  Registration is first-come, first-served.  
REGISTRATIONS AND PAYMENTS must be received by DUE DATE:  March 5th, 2017.  

Q.  What payment types do you accept?

A.   Cheque, e-Transfer or cash.  

Cheques payable to:  CADS-NCD.  Specify on the cheque the program and the names being paid for.

E-Transfer to catherine.presseau@gmail.com.  Specify the program and the names being paid for.

Q.  Is the trip accessible?

A.  Yes. We have an accessible bus and the Avila lodge is accessible.
Q.  Will the program be matching me up with a volunteer?

A.  No.  Season Volunteers are NOT obligated to support any skiers.  You are responsible for organizing your own volunteer(s).

Q.  I’m a volunteer and have not been asked to ski with anyone.  Can I still come?

A.  Absolutely.  Everyone is welcome. This trip is to thank you for your help all season.
Q.  I have a sibling / friend / parent who would like to come.  Can I invite them?
A.  Yes.  They will have to complete the CADS Special Events Membership Form.
Q.  What if the ski conditions are not good, will you cancel?

A.  If it appears that the conditions have deteriorated to a point where it will not be worthwhile, we’ll cancel and advise you a few days ahead of time using the contact information on your registration form.
Q.  Where do the buses leave from and when?

A.  We’ll have to buses.  One bus leaving from the west end at 6:00am from the OC Transpo Park ‘n Ride at Eagleson Rd (Kanata), and one departing from the east end at 6:30am from the St. Laurent Shopping Centre, East Side Mario’s.  
The west end bus also will pick up passengers at the east end St. Laurent location. 

Return trip: we’ll leave the hill at 4:00pm and be back in Ottawa around 6:00pm or 6:30pm depending at what end of town you get off.
Q.  What if I want to drive my car up, does the price change?
A.  No. The price is the same whether you take the bus or drive your car; this is a bus trip and we have to pay for the buses even if they are not full. Sorry.

Q.  Will CADS be paying for all my meals?

A.  No, CADS will provide light refreshments on the bus on the way to the hill and also on the way back.  Lunch is your responsibility - you can bring your own, or buy lunch at the hill.
Q.  How do I rent equipment?
A.  If you provide us with the necessary information in advance, you can get a special rate of $30.00.  The rental shop is located in the Mont Avila lodge. 
Q.  I still have other questions. Who can I ask?
A.  You can ask the Program Coordinator at your hill 

or the Trip Coordinator: Cathy Presseau catherine.presseau@gmail.com 613-282-2954
